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When does the Yummy Apple Sticker 
Promotion start?
The promotion officially runs for Terms 2 
and 3 of the school year.

What if there is not a cut-out on the bag?
The cut-out will only be on the bag for the 
official promotion time (Terms 2
and 3). If there is not a cut-out you can 
collect the bar code.

How do we manage this event efficiently 
and effectively?
Designate someone to manage the 
process. This person should manage the 
collection of the sticker sheets and 
communication with parents, then tally up 
the stickers, send them in to us and finally 
choose the sports gear for your school. 
Make sure that you’ve printed the 
necessary information from the School 
Sticker Promo Starter Kit (link) and actively 
promote the fundraising campaign early 
with pupils and parents so that everyone is 
involved.

What do we do once we have collected 
all the sticker charts?
Complete the Total Tally Sheet and send it in 
with all your sticker charts to:

The Yummy Fruit Company,
PO Box 31 542,
Milford, Auckland.

We will then contact you with the total 
amount to spend on sports gear that you 
select from a Sport Equipment order sheet.

Where can you buy Yummy Apples?
At Pak’n Save, New World and Four Square 
stores.

What do I do if I’m not sure about 
something?
Phone us on 0800 2 YUMMY or email: 
help@yummyfruit.co.nz
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